
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE! 

 

 

TO ALL CUSTOMERS: 

 

 

On April 1, 2009, by order of the State of California, an additional one percent 

(1%) sales tax will be levied on all taxable purchases in California.  As a result, 

there will be a small change in our prices to reflect this increased sales tax. 

 

In those Cafés and Cafeterias that have sales tax included in the menu price this 

additional tax will be charged as an additional entry at the time of purchase.   

 

In those locations that charge menu purchase price plus sales tax, the new tax will 

be reflected as a 1% increase of the sales tax entry. 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding as, together, we contribute to an 

improved economic future.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fresh & Natural Food Service Group   

food service group 

fresh & natural 


